
Hi everyone,  

This week, we have focused  on explor-

ing the events of Easter Week. We 

made Palm Branches to remember  

Jesus’ triumphant entry in to Jerusa-

lem on Palm Sunday and we shared 

bread and wine (blackcurrant!) to  

re-enact The Last Supper. The  

children have listened to Bible 

readings and explored feelings of sad-

ness about Good Friday and  

feelings of joy about Easter Sunday. 

We made an Easter card for our fami-

lies to remind them of this special 

time in the Church’s year.  

We have been revising all the letter 

sounds as well as the letter names so 

please practise these at home as well.  

We have explored patterns and 

shapes, including symmetrical ones.    

Friday was the highly anticipated  

Superhero Day when our little heroes 

flew in ready for action. After weeks 

of intense Superhero training, they 

took on their mission to have fun! They  

completed Superhero sports challeng-

es, including obstacle courses and took 

part in Superhero themed games.  

Thank you to all those who were able 

to attend our ‘Stay and Play’ sessions 

over the last 2 weeks. We hope you 

found them useful.  

All of the Reception Team wish you 

and your families a happy and Holy  

Easter Break. Enjoy your Easter 

treats! 

   1st April   

Our main topic next 

Term will 

be .......animals.  
If you or any family member has a pet, 

talk to your child about them. Discuss 

what different  

animals need to keep them happy and 

healthy.  

Send in a photo of your pet for your 

child to show their class. 

 If you don't have any pets, you could  

talk about what pet they might like 

when they are older.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send in a stone or pebble 

(or two!) to be turned in to an  

imaginary ‘pet’ during the first 

week back at school.    

               

 

 

 

 

    

This week we celebrated the  

   Birthday of  

Harper Chappell 
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